
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
July 31, 2015                                                                         
 
 
Tommy Lawson 
Water Superintendent 
City of Stuttgart  
P.O. Box 130 
Stuttgart, AR 72160 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0034380, AFIN 01-00041, Deficient Discharge Monitoring 
           Report (DMR)            
 
Dear Mr. Lawson: 
 
The DMR for monitoring period ending 04/30/2015 did not include data for overflow 
occurrences and volume of overflow.  Please correct this DMR and fax to 501-682-
0635, attention Alan Anderson, no later than August 5, 2015. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0635 or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division  
Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


